THROU&%ﬁ?
LLOYD’'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

9Y, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, Lordon Telephone : ROYal 8551 (6 Idnes)

156th April, 1964.

Dear Sir,

Motorship "BENMORE"

A report of survey carried out by the Society's
Sourabaya Surveyor lest month hes been received in
this Office, from which 1t 18 noted the port and
starboard mein engine jear drives from orankshafts
to camghafts were examined.

It is reported that some wheels of the port
camshaft drive were renewed on this occasion, and
that this drive 1s now in order.

it is recommended, however, that the starboard
camshaft drive should be again specially examined
before the end of August next, and the Commlttee
have accordingly continued the vessel's class
subject to this matter receiving attentlion by that
tive.

Yours faithfully,

c.c.08l,

L Lk Cl@l‘k tO th‘
Classification Commlittee. ~

Bendt Resmussen, Eag.,
Kongensgate 30,
Kristiansend,

Norway.

Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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